
“Seeing Christ in ourselves and others” 

Please visit our website:  www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk 
Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary  

w/e  Wednesday 16th July 2025 

New Contact Numbers or Addresses 

 

If your contact number or address changes 
over the holidays these can be updated via 
your My Child At School account or you 

can inform us by emailing the school office.   

NEWSLETTER 

Welcome,  Ласкаво просимо, добро пожаловать, Witamy, Sveiki,  

Bienvenido, Bienvenue,  ยนิดตีอ้นรบั    to our weekly newsletter.   

Term Dates 
 

School closes for Summer on 

Thursday 17th July, 2025 
and reopens on  

Tuesday 2nd September, 2025  
 

 

Details of 2025 & 2026  term dates  are available 

on our website. Click the calendar icon or see the 

documents section in My Child At 

School. 

A fond farewell to our Year 6 
pupils who have come to the end 
of their time at Holy Family. We 

look forward to hearing about 
your successes at Carmel and 

beyond and  we know that you will go on 
to make us all very proud of you!  We also 
say farewell and thank you to the parents 

and families who leave our school 
community this 
week too, often 
after many years 
having children 

here. It has been a 
pleasure to work 

with you. 
 

Please join us for 
Leavers Mass 

tomorrow morning 
in church 10am 

This week we say a fond 

farewell to Mrs Mustard as she 

travels to Barbados with her 

family to begin their new life 

there. We also say Bon Voyage 

to Miss Elgie who is taking 

a years sabbatical to live 

in the in USA, we will see 

you again next year. We 

also say goodbye to  Mr 

Raper, who works 

between our school and St 

Augustine’s and is going to be 

working full time at St 

Augustine’s from September.  

 

Thank you for all of your hard 

work and the care you’ve 

shown our pupils here at Holy 

Family~ We will miss you all! 

http://www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/termdates


 

 

Happy Birthday  
to pupils celebrating their birthday during the holidays 

Maiya Mia Jacob George Ethan Lucas 

 
 
 

We are delighted with our 
school SATs results this year. 
The Year 6 pupils did so 
well! Thank you to staff who 
have taught them and 
nurtured  their talents 
throughout their time at 
Holy Family. 

 

OUTSTANDING  & OVERDUE 
ACCOUNTS 

 
 All overdue balances on My Child At 

School need to be paid in full or will be 
pursued through our trust. People not 
paying their bills means that money is 
taken directly from the school money 

which is for the children as staff have to 
be paid. 

Congratulations Year 6’s 

on the fantastic play you 
performed this week~ 

The Tempest. You were 
amazing! 

Esther Connor George Emily  Jacob Maxwell 

Jacob Alfie Arya Isla Tommy Leo 

Annie Matilda Abdullah Theo Borys Bella 

% of pupils reaching the   

expected standard at our 

school 

National  

90% 75% Reading 

90% 72% Writing 

87% 74% Maths 

90% 73% Grammar 

77% 62% Combined R, W 

&Maths 


